
PACE Homeschool August
2021 Newsletter

Enrollment is in full swing and appointments 
are filling up quickly. Call us at 1-866-864-
5491 to schedule. Don’t delay, enroll today!

CLC Summer 
Closures Dates
Aug 3rd-9th

Aug 11th-17th

Aug 19th-25th

Check with your local learning 
center for summer hours.



New Families: go to www.paceschool.net , click on the ENROLL button 
and sign in as a guest to get started.

Returning Families: please sign in to your MyPACE account and click on 
the Reenroll button at the bottom of the screen.

Once you have completed the online enrollment we will contact you to 
set up your Student Learning Plan (SLP) appointment. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call your 
local learning center at 866-864-5491.

http://www.paceschool.net/


Returning Families 
login to MyPACE and 

click on Re-enroll
New Families click on 
Enroll and sign in as a 

Guest (choose year 
and click continue)

Fill out ALL
information and 
forms and click 

on Submit at the 
bottom of the 

page

You will receive 
an email 

acknowledging 
your enrollment

You will receive a 
phone call and/or 

email to schedule an 
SLP (Student 

Learning Plan) 
appointment with a 

contact teacher

Attend SLP 
appointment to 

choose classes and 
curriculum

Login to 
MyPACE and 
digitally sign 
paperwork

Sign any additional 
paperwork emailed 
to you and return 

to your contact 
teacher

Enrollment is now 
complete and 

your curriculum 
can be ordered

Start at www.paceschool.net

Enrollment Process for New and Returning Families

**Reimbursements begin July 1st**



1. MAKE SPACE — Design a space in your home specifically for schoolwork. Clear off a table, 
find a comfy chair or two, gather and buy pens, pencils, paper, crayons, supplies for crafts and 
science experiments, set up the printer and computer.  Have your kids help since they are the 
ones who will be using the space. 

2. SCHEDULE — Decide on a schedule.  Homeschooling offers infinite flexibility so choose what 
works for your family and be sure to alter it as needed throughout the year.  Home school 
takes far less time than brick and mortar.  Take your time! 

3. CURRICULUM — Make sure to order curriculum and school supplies soon.  Your contact 
teacher will help tailor the curriculum to your family’s needs and wants.  

4. GOALS — It is a perfect time to set goals for the year. Take a walk with your kids one at a time 
to brainstorm and set realistic goals.  

“when fireweed turns to cotton, 
summer will soon be forgotten”

Here in Anchorage, fireweed once again is a reminder that 
another glorious summer is quickly coming to an end.  Once 
we’ve had our summer adventures, it is time to settle in to a 
homeschool routine again or, perhaps, for the first time. Here 
are some tips on how make the transition smooth and easy.  

Teacher Tip of the Month   by: Anna Breuninger, ALC Teacher
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